
From: Jim Kapsis
To: Joshua M. Franklin
Cc:
Subject: Re: Precise Voting VSTL Change
Date: Thursday, July 28, 2011 2:13:31 PM

Dear Mr. Franklin
 
With regard to our selection of a VSTL, I am requesting a telephone call with Mr.
Hancock to discuss why we are going to change our ITA from wyle to SLI Global.
Please advise if and when we can discuss this situation with Mr.. Hancock.
Regards
James L. Kapsis
Manager
Precise Voting LLC
219 Mineola Blvd.
Mineola NY11501
T.516.414.1874
F.516.625.0675

www.precisevoting.com

----- Original Message -----
From: Joshua M. Franklin
To: Katalina Mustatea
Cc: Jim Kapsis ; BrianHancock
Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2011 2:02 PM
Subject: Precise Voting VSTL Change

Ms. Mustatea,
 
Please see the language below about changing VSTLs from the EAC Testing and Certification
Program Manual.
 
4.3.1.2
Selection of Accredited Laboratory. Selection and identification of the VSTL that will perform
voting system testing and other prescribed laboratory action consistent with the requirements
of this Manual. Once selected, a Manufacturer may NOT replace the selected VSTL without the
express written consent of the Program Director. Such permission will be granted solely at the
discretion of the Program Director and only upon demonstration of good cause.
 
Have a great day,
 
Joshua M. Franklin
Computer Engineer
U.S. Election Assistance Commission
1201 New York Avenue, Suite 300
Washington, DC 20005
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Tel. (202) 566-3100 (main office)
Tel. (202) 566-0358 (direct)
Fax (202) 566-3128
www.eac.gov
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message and all attachments, if any, are
intended solely for the use of the addressee and may contain legally privileged and
confidential information. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying or other use
of this message is strictly prohibited. If you received this message in error, please
notify the sender immediately by replying to this message and delete it from your
computer and device.

tel:%28202%29%20566-3100
tel:%28202%29%20566-0358
tel:%28202%29%20566-3128
http://www.eac.gov/



